
From:
To:
Date:
Subject:

July 1 1,  2008

Linda Day <lday2@csulb.edu>
<ceqacomments@portla.org>
Fri. Jul 1 1. 2008 9:50 AN/
Pacific L.A. Marine Terminal LLC Crude Oil Terminal

Dr .  Ralph G.  Appy
Environmental Management Division

425 South Palos Verdes Street

San Pedro, CA 90731

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Los Angeles District

Dr. Spencer D. l\4acNeil

P.O. Box 53271 '1

Los Angeles, CA 90053-2325

I was shocked to hear about the eminent construction of the Pier 400
project and the obvious detrimental effects this will have on our San
Pedro environment. In a time when we. as citizens of the world. are
increasingly aware of protecting our environment - even healing it
- when our energies are increasingly directed towards investigating
sustainable energy sources and alternative fuels the decision to
build Pier 400 is a clear move in the wrono direction.

My husband and I moved to San Pedro and bought a home in the Point
Fermin neighborhood because of its beauty and richly diverse
working community. That being said, we had every belief that our
government was working to improve the poor air qualily of our town
while maintaining its significance as a functioning industrial port.

Finally, as a member of the San Pedro Art Selection Panel who is
invested in an aesthetic revitalizing our harbor, I am MOST
distressed to hear about Pier 400 s effect on our outer harbor, both
visually and envronmentally.

PLEASE RECONSIDER THE CONSTRUCTION OF PIER 4OO!! ! !

Sincerely,




